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From Saturday 20 June, the mobile household waste recycling centres will be reopening, starting 
with Boroughbridge. This will be situated in the car park on Back Lane and the schedule for the 
upcoming months is as follows: https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/mobile-household-waste-recycling-
centres 
 
 

 
 

In order to keep in line with social distancing measures, vehicles using the mobile household waste 
recycling centres will be subject to queueing, this may mean the process will be slower than usual. 
Only one car will be able to unload at a time and the mobile sites will operate with a bin wagon for 
general waste and a refuse vehicle for waste to energy recovery and a vehicle for recyclables.  
 
The current restrictions remain in force for the mobiles: 
No trailers, commercial or charity waste, only one person out of the vehicle where possible, only 
bring what you can manage yourself as staff are unable to help unload, keep two metres apart to 
protect yourself and others and wash your hands at home before and after visiting the site. 
Please be considerate to other users once the vehicles are full then we are unable to accept any 
more waste. 
 
Residents using vans should pre-register them at https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/vehicles-allowed-
use-household-waste-recycling-centres 

 
Cllr Andrew Lee, Executive Member for Waste Management, said: “It is great that our mobile 
household waste and recycling centres are reopening, although they are all operating within new 
restrictions it is for the safety of residents and staff and we will continue review these as the 
guidelines change.” 
 
Social distancing must be observed, with people remaining at least two metres apart at all times.  
Hand sanitising facilities at sites are limited, so people are advised to wear gloves on site and are 
reminded to wash their hands before and after attending an HWRC. 


